
ESSER III FUNDS IN ACTION/USE OF FUNDS

ESSER III funds are already at work in A.W. Brown Leadership Academy! They are being used 
right now to provide acceleration of learning programs, health services, security services, 
curriculum adaptations, professional development, extended day programs, social and emotional 
learning plans, and the purchase of technology for scholars and teachers:

ESSER III makes it possible for A. W. Brown Leadership Academy to offer programs and goods 
and services at NO COST to parents. 

How will the money be spent?

A. W. Brown Leadership Academy’s ESSER III  team has been meeting regularly to make sure 
that the District complies with all federal requirements as it makes plans for using the ESSER III 
grant funds. In total, A. W. Brown Leadership Academy will receive $2,569,303. 

The question that guided A. W. Brown Leadership Academy in creating the plan was simple: 
How can we best use the grant funds to meet our scholars' needs? We are now ready to share the 
details of our spending plan with you. The four required domains that are shown in the graphic  
will be in place throughout the three-year grant period.

We are very excited about the way in which ESSER III funds will benefit scholars in A. W. 
Brown Leadership Academy, and we will be providing more details about the projects that are a 
part of the plan as they become available to ensure their health and safety and support their 
academic performance. 


